8 Providence St. McKownville, NY 12203

11/16/82

Hon. Kevin Moss, Supervisor Town of Guilderland Town Hall Guilderland, NY 12084

Dear Kevin,

On behalf of the McKownville Improvement Association, I want to thank you and Barbara for participating in our "Meet Your Neighbors" dinner last Thursday. Your willingness to speak to us contributed greatly to the success of the evening, and I'm sure that everyone who attended enjoyed your remarks and came away with positive feelings about the job you've done this year.

However, had we known that you played the clarinet, we might not have asked Don Webster to bring us some musical entertainment. Next time we'll know better.

Please convey my apologies to Barbara for failing to introduce her properly. I'm a much less experienced M. C. than she is a speechwriter.

Again, thank you both for joining us.

Yours truly,

mindsuy N. Childs President